
   

Hello families, 

It was so nice to see many of you at our open house. Thank you to those 

who attended! 

Your children did a great job with their colors on their rainbow cloud! We 

are so proud of them! They have also adjusted quickly to adding the 

weather to our meeting time and love wearing our silly weather glasses.  

This week our helper will be Henry and we will be celebrating St. Patrick’s 

Day. The Leprechaun has been known to sneak in our classroom and 

leave gold coins for the children to find. We will have to see what Friday 

brings! A song we will sing this week is this: 

  I’m a little leprechaun,  

  Dressed in green.  

  The tiniest man you’ve ever seen. 

  If you ever catch me,  

  So it’s told,  

  I’ll give you my pot of gold. 

 

Thank you for sharing your wonderful children with us!  

 
Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important dates: 

 

March 14th – St. Patrick’s Day celebration 

April 6th – Easter Egg Hunt 4 PM 

April 14th- April 18th – NO SCHOOL – Spring recess   

 


